



Sep 14, 2023

Orientation Day for the Academic Year 2023-2024

Al Ain University, Abu Dhabi Campus, welcomed its freshmen students who joined the university at the academic year 2023-2024 by organizing an orientation day, under the supervision of the Deanship of Students Affairs.

The introductory meeting included a discussion about the most important topics that students should be familiar with during their studies, a group of entertainment segments, and various interactive competitions.

Prof. Amer Qasem, AAU Vice President, expressed his happiness at the joining of a new group of students to Al Ain University, stressing that they will be the focus of attention and care by the university administration and faculty and administrative members.

He also stressed that Al Ain University embraces all students with all their creativity, energies and talents, appreciating their choice of Al Ain University to complete their university careers and contribute to building their future.

In turn, Dr. Noha Hamada, Deputy Dean of Student Affairs, presented an introduction to the Deanship of Student Affairs, its goals, tasks, organization, and supervision of various student activities, encouraging them to participate in extracurricular activities during their academic career, stressing the importance of combining study and extracurricular activities in university life.

Press Release Link